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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 

Subject: Project to convert official meeting documents to electronic format   
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, in support of Decision XXV/22, Access to official IAI 
documents, the project to convert official meeting documents of the Conference of the 
Parties and the Executive Council into electronic format has been completed and is available 
on the IAI website at: http://www.iai.int/en/cop-decisions 
 
Work related to this project will continue including development of pages to provide more 
intuitive access to documents, inclusion of new meeting documents and development of a 
database to allow easier searching, location and retrieval of information. The provision of 
open access to IAI documentation may also encourage researchers to study and write about 
the unique role offered by the IAI to countries in the Americas. 
 
The IAI Directorate acknowledges the contributions of IAI interns, especially those from the 
Korea Environment Corporation, International Cooperation Division, Republic of Korea, 
which made this project possible. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely yours,  
 

 

 
Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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